
 

 

ATTENTION USERS OF HTTC 
 

 

Dear users of Høje-Taastrup Transportcenter parking facilities, 

 

 

It has come to our attention that some users regularly attempt to cheat and leave without paying. 

The parking system registers all vehicles, so even if you might get away without paying by for 

example trailing behind a paying customer – the system automatically records it! 

 

 

Cheating is completely unacceptable, and will from now on have the following consequences: 

 

• Guard will do regular exit controls. You will be required to show evidence in form of a 
successful payment receipt. 
This of course does not concern users that pay by invoice. 
 

• In case of cheating: Your employer/company will be presented the recorded evidence. Your 
employer/company will also receive penalty invoice of DKK 750, - + the fee for the parked 
time! Debt collection will be paid by your employer.  
 

• The vehicle will be BLACKLISTED meaning that HTTC parking facility will no longer be 
available. The gates no longer open for you! 

 

 

If you experience technical issues at HTTC, please contact us: 

Telephone +45 7021 3076 

E- mail: autopark@cityparkering.dk  

Web: www.mitcp.dk (Click on Contact in main menu). 

 

 

Best regards  

 

 

CITY PARKERING        &             HØJE TAASTRUP TRANSPORTCENTER 

 


